
European Social Science History Conference 
 
ESSHC conference in Vienna, Austria, 23-26 April 2014. 
 
The new conference website ( http://esshc.socialhistory.org ) is now online. 
 
The deadline for sending in a paper or session proposal is May 15, 2013. More 
information on the conference and a pre-registration form can be found on the 
ESSHC website. 
 
I am looking forward to meet you soon in the SHCY conference in Nottingham 
(see below)  but would also like to see you in the ESSHC in Vienna 
 
Bengt Sandin 
President of SHCY 
Network chair Education and Childhood (ESSHC) 
Professor of Child Studies, Linköping University 
 
 
Registration is open for the upcoming SHCY conference in Nottingham, June 25-
27, 2013. We have a record number of papers (220) and sessions (55). 
 
For information and links to register online go to: 
http://store.nottingham.ac.uk/browse/extra_info.asp?compid=1&catid=8&modid=
2&prodid=244&deptid=9&prodvarid=0 
and 
http://www.nottingham.ac.uk/History/Research/Conferences/SHCY/Society-for-
the-History-of-Children-and-Youth.aspx 
 
 


